
The Beginning – Trash Advisory Group (TAG)

•  The group originated during the 
“Mandatory Trash” issue proposed by 
the County Board of Supervisors in April 
of 2021.  At that time, we formed a 
group called the Trash Advisory Group 
(TAG). 

• TAG was successful in influencing the 
county Board of Supervisors to remove 
the mandatory trash requirement. Since 
that time our scope has spread to other 
Madera County issues and challenges. 
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